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As part of ANGOIL BUMI JV (ABJV) LDA’s sustainability initiative, a visit to the National

Institute for Support of Children (INAC) was held on 4th August, 2017. Mr Daniel Pedro,

Visa and Travel Coordinator and Mrs Eveline Neto- HR and Admin Coordinator

represented ABJV. During their visit, they discussed the support provided by ABJV with Dr.

Eduardo Bapolo, Chief of the National Department for Support of the INAC Director and

Madalena Claudio, Administration and Finance Officer from INAC.

The visit also included making a donation of monetary value for the acquisition of IT

equipment to improve the provision of mediation services, psychosocial support, juridical

assistance in cases of violence against children. This equipment will be installed in the

counselling room and call centre to support an open network for the reporting of violence

against children. Key members from ABJV are planning a second visit once the centre is

fully operational.
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